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Dear Possible Donor,

In August 2012, I will be part of a group of 20 enthusiastic volunteers, who will travel from Canada as part of the 5th Adult Awareness Brigade to Honduras.  We will be working with Sociedad Amigos de Los Ninos and their Peterborough counterpart, Friends of Honduran Children.

Friends of Honduran Children is a Peterborough based grass roots organization, established by Dr. Jim McCallum.  The mission is to improve the quality of life for impoverished Honduran children and their families, to meet basic needs and to empower them to break the cycle of deprivation and hardship that controls their lives.

This past summer, a Friends brigade had the opportunity to spend a morning in a remote mountain school.  They arrived with hockey bags full of school supplies, hard cover reading books in Spanish to start a school library, a new school bag for each student filled with both basic supplies and food staples for their family.    The whole community had anticipated their arrival and the children greeted them enthusiastically.  This particular school was only recently started and was being operated out of one of the family’s homes.  The three room house, which included a kitchen on one end and a small family bedroom on the other end, had a central living room/dining room which was being used during the daytime as a schoolhouse for the 30 students who were attending. Their only educational device was a chalkboard, no books or even pencils or workbooks.  We hope to return to this school and 4 others this summer.

Your financial support will be a key factor in helping our group achieve our fund-raising goal of $25 000 in order to carry out a number of projects aimed at improving the quality of life for the children in the mountain schools, as well as the lives of many others in Honduras.  This summer’s projects will include some of the following:

· Educational brigades into 5 very poor mountain schools to provide resources, water filtration systems, dental program, food and learning supports to the teachers, students and families

· Small construction and maintenance projects to the existing orphanages  

· School supplies and support to the girls who work as domestics but attend the weekend program at Reyes Irene school, where they learn trades and are taught their legal rights

· Maintenance and small construction projects at Flor Azul, the agricultural farm/school for boys

· Home upgrades such as concrete floors, building toilets and water basins in the mountain communities

We have set ambitious goals for our 10 day stay. Your support will allow us to impact the lives of these children in ways we cannot measure.  We would be happy to make a presentation to your group, provide you with an informational video and/or direct you to the following web sites so you can learn more about the organizations you will be supporting. 

All donors will be given an income tax receipt, and 100% of donations will go directly to improving the quality of life for the people of Honduras.  We will be happy to provide you with photos and updates upon our return to share the tangible differences you have made.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request.

Website:  www.friendsofhonduranchildren.com


www.saninos.org.hn
Yours truly,

YOUR NAME
P.O. Box 853, Peterborough, Ontario K9J 7A2   1.705.749.1900
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